 
FBI to Offer Virtual Command Center for Swatting Webinars
FBI’s Office of Partner Engagement, along with the Criminal Justice Information Services (CJIS) Division, will conduct three 1-hour overviews via Microsoft Teams on the Virtual Command Center (VCC) known as the National Common Operation Picture (NCOP) – SWATTING. The purpose of the overview is to show participants how to navigate the incident entry process and access other reporting functions. The overviews are scheduled for:
 
· March 22, 2024: 11 a.m.–12 p.m. ET
· April 2, 2024: 2–3 p.m. ET
· April 18, 2024: 11 a.m.–12 p.m. ET
 
Email NCOP-VCC-SWATTING@fbi.gov and request to be added to the VCC-Overview event. Please be sure to include the selected date.
Click here to register.
 

